From: cullen sabbs <texasjin@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2021 2:05:09 PM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer
<PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan
<dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston
<dlivingston@azleg.gov>;].D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg gov>;Tyler Pace
<TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers
<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Arizona Ballot Audit

Dear Senators,

I am deeply concerned about my vote being counted properly for the 2020 election and find it quite disturbing
that the 2.1 million votes in question have been handled childishly by our officials who at first claim that there
is nothing to hide, but dodge subpoenas in order to keep from releasing them. Because of this, I do not trust
them to do their own audit. The only audit that I will trust one done by Mr. Jovan Pulitzer who is the only one
truly qualified and experienced to do so by his own patent. Please grant him the opportunity and all he needs in
order to carry this out.

Respectfully,
Cullen Sabbs

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S9.
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